Bethel Grant Spring 2025 Newsletter



Pool Updates

We are pleased to inform you that the pool will be completely renovated by Anthony & Sylvan.

Please complete the Pool User Agreement form, that will be sent out via email to the community, in order to obtain your pool code.

New rule - chewing tobacco will not be permitted at the swimming pool.

Sidewalk & Stucco

The entire community will be evaluated for sidewalk and stucco repairs.

Landscaping

J & V is in the process of doing the Spring clean-up. After which time all the beds will be mulched (including the playground) and bushes will be trimmed.

PECO returned to restore the landscaping around the electrical boxes.

> Two sink holes were addressed by J & V Landscaping.

The entire community will be evaluated for seeding.